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South Australian News.

The news from South Aust. is very quiet. All members are well according to age.

I attended my cancer doctor on 16/11/04; nothing has changed so will see me in three months. If he is right I will see Xmas 2004.

I didn't attend the Remembrance Day service at our memorial. It was raining in my suburb so wasn't keen on getting wet. The Commando Association will be holding a Christmas luncheon on the first Wednesday in December.

On behalf of the widows of the members and members here in South Aust. I extend Christmas greetings to all Association members throughout Australia and may 2005 be a peaceful year.

Kel Carthew.
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